NOTICE TO PROCEED

MR. RAFFY U. COQUILLA
Sales Manager
GOLDEN PHOENIX HOTEL MANILA

Oceanaire Building, Sunrise Drive
CBP1, D. Macapagal, Pasay City

Dear Mr. Coquilla,

This has reference to our acceptance of your price quotation dated 19 November 2023
for the procurement of Lease of Venue with Supplied Meals and Accommodations for
the conduct of “Learning Needs Assessment” in the amount of Pesos: One Hundred
Sixteen Thousand Three Hundred (PhP 116,300.00) pursuant to DOT NCR-BAC
Resolution No. 2023-200 dated 20 November 2023, awarding the aforementioned
procurement to Golden Phoenix Hotel Manila.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your satisfactory
performance of your obligations under the project.

In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing at
the portion provided below.

Very truly

SH E A-BATIN
Regional Director, NCR Regional Office

Conforme:
MR. RAFFY U. COQUILLA
Sales Manager

GOLDEN PHOENIX HOTEL MANILA
Date: "Ww™ov. 1013
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